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May 21, 2008 

 

Dr. Joel H. Mullinex 

Pensacola Christian College 

P.O. Box 18000 

Pensacola, Florida 32523-9160 

 

Dear Dr. Mullinex: 

 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and great spirits. 

 

My new book on the Shakespeare authorship problem, The Marlowe-Shakespeare 

Connection, is being published by McFarland Publishing Company and will be available 

in the early fall. 

 

Seven years in the making, the book provides the most compelling evidence that it was 

Christopher Marlowe who wrote the works attributed to William Shakespeare.  

Marlowe, as you may know, wrote the most Christian play to come out of the Elizabethan 

era, Dr. Faustus.   

 

I would like to conduct a Seminar on the Shakespeare Authorship problem for your 

students of English Literature or lecture to your graduate students, as I have done in the 

past, or simply lecture to the student body as a whole.  The story is a fascinating one that 

I know your students will greatly enjoy. 

 

Enclosed is a brochure about the book and a flyer about the Seminar. 

 

I would find it most gratifying to be able to lecture once more at Pensacola Christian 

College on a stimulating historical subject that both enlightens and entertains. 

 

Sincerely, 

mailto:slblu123@verizon.net

